
6 January 2013 

 
To: Keith Argow, Chairman 

374 Maple Ave. East 
Suite 210 
Vienna, VA 22180 

 

2012 Financial and Activities Statements 

Arkansas Chapter 
 

Activities Statement 
 
As Arkansas Chapter Director, I have responded to more than a dozen requests for information on both 
the state and national level while continuing to add data to the Arkansas Lookout Inventory.  I also 
continue to try and find information on Oklahoma Lookout Towers.  We currently have seven 
members in the Arkansas chapter.  The City of Hamburg hosted its 4th Annual Open House for 
Crossroads Fire Tower on Wednesday, November 14th.  I have been participating with the USDA 
Region 8 effort to write up a compilation of all of its Lookout Tower along with management 
direction. I have submitted all of the information for the Lookout Towers on the Ozark-St. Francis 
National Forests and was able to download onto their project area all of the electronic copies of 
Lookout Tower Plans that I have complied over the years with the help of my colleges in the FLAA 
and the Forest Service. 
 
 

Financial Statement 
All photocopying and mailing of information, CDs, maps, and lookout tower and cabin plans has been 
paid for out-of-pocket as a donation to the Association.  I have no expectations of requesting any 
Association funds for the coming year. The balance sheet from the Association Treasurer shows a 
chapter balance of $72.80. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 

/s/ Michael A. Pfeiffer 

 
Michael A. Pfeiffer 
FFLA Arkansas Chapter Director 
845 Cagle Rock Road 
Russellville, Arkansas 72802 
 
Cc:   Gary Weber: Treasurer 
 Peter Barr: Deputy Chair South 

Brad Eells: Secretary 
Bill Cobb: Webmaster 

 
(This will be sent electronically; hard copy with original signature will be sent on request of any director or officer) 


